## AGREED REPORT - BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING

Date: 10.10.23

- The Sensory Garden was completed during the Summer Holidays. It is a great resource for the children and a huge thanks to all those who supported and contributed towards the project.
- The new members of the parents committee are Mags Irons, Una Quigley, Gillian Murtagh, Justina Turowski and Jennifer Anderson Keller. Thanks to them and the school are looking forward to working with them this year.
- HSE vaccinations will take place on Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> October here in the school for MMR and the Flu.
- The Admissions Policy for 2024-2025 was ratified by the Board and is available on our website.
- Next Board meeting will be on 5<sup>th</sup> December 2023

Signed:

Secretary to the Board of Management